
 

Amy Cermak, Executive Director 
Northern Hills Area CASA Program 
741 N 5th St  
Spearfish, SD 57783-2048 
  
 
Dear Amy,  

Thank you! Northern Hills Area CASA Program (10493) has renewed its membership with the National Court Appointed 
Special Advocate/Guardian Ad Litem Association for Children (National CASA/GAL Association) for 2024 and, along with 
a nationwide movement of 939 programs, recommitted to our shared mission of empowering 97,900 highly trained 
volunteers to champion the best interests of 242,000 children in the foster care and court systems who have experienced 
abuse or neglect.    

National CASA/GAL Association membership entitles your CASA/GAL program to a wide array of benefits designed to ensure 
every child who needs a court appointed special advocate receives one. We hope you will take full advantage of these benefits 
through 2024, including:   
 

• Use of the CASA/GAL name, associated trademarks and logos, including access to customized logos 
• Public relations, marketing and branding assistance and tools including the national marketing campaign, 

Change a Child’s Story™ 
• Grant funding eligibility and opportunities 
• Resource development and volunteer recruitment support 
• Training, professional development and continuing education resources 
• Technical assistance 
• Access to industry-leading resources and training including complimentary membership to: 

o BoardSource, the leader in nonprofit board leadership research, leadership, and support 
o Energize Inc., an online volunteer management and retention tool 

• Networking and career development opportunities 
 
In addition to the benefits above, National CASA/GAL Association’s experienced and multidisciplinary staff is available to provide 
support and technical assistance. You are welcome to contact us at memberservices@nationalcasagal.org to communicate your 
program’s needs.   
 
Thank you again for your membership and for standing in partnership with National CASA/GAL Association and our nearly 1,000 
members across the nation to foster positive futures for the youth that we serve. We look forward to working with you in the 
upcoming year.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,   
  
  
  
Tara L. Perry  
Chief Executive Officer 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 93705B03-342E-4E47-B2AA-F34D1CB962DA

mailto:memberservices@nationalcasagal.org



